
In order to follow current health protocols and 
protect the health of our community 

INYO COUNTY LIBRARY BRANCHES WILL BE CLOSED 
TO THE PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

Please refer to this website or call to get updates on the closure and 
what services may be available. 

Below are lists of services that will not be available and services that 
will be available during the public closure.   

Suspended:  

 Walk- in services, such as copies, internet, printing, book 
browsing, proctoring tests, etc. 

 Requests from the catalog, Zip Book requests  
 In-person reference service 
 Physical access to Local History collection 
 Library programs, such as Story Time  
 Acceptance of donations (please bring donations when the library 

is re-opened)  

Accessible:  

 Phone and internet reference, if the answer can be supplied 
verbally or by email.    

 Readers advisory questions   
 Local history research requests, if the answer can be supplied 

verbally or by email. Patrons will be assisted in the use of our 
digitized resources, such as newspapers and documents, via 
telephone or email.  

 Renewal of material currently checked out by telephone or 
assisting patrons in the use of the catalog and patron 
accounts.  Renewals can still be done through the online 
catalog with a patron account. 

 Bookdrops for returning library material that was checked out. 
 Access to e-services such as Overdrive, Enki, 

and Kanopy (Kanopy has responded by making some films free 
during this time, that won’t count towards monthly quota).  Please 
call the library for help with accessing these services.  New "e-
card only" cards are available for those without a library card. 

For assistance or more information, call (760) 878-0260 or  
(760) 873-5115.  



 


